
South Cement Project 
Proposal



• The Trustees would like to present the following proposal before the 
congregation with a vote during a special meeting on May 4th, 2025 



What areas would we like to replace?

• Replace the sidewalks from the bottom of the front entrance stairs 
around the south side of the church

• Replace the gravel lot, sidewalks between the buildings and the south 
side of the youth building with a new cement lot 
• This lot will expand into the grass section on the west side of the church and 

expand further south from the youth building

• Redo walk into Johnson Hall door

• Tile out the downspouts





Costs

• Estimated cost $34,000-$36,000

• Final cost will vary upon how close we decide to get to the buildings



Questions we are still finding answers to

• How close should we get to the buildings?

• Should we move the light post on the south-west corner of the
church?



Goals

• Eliminate trip hazards

• Expand/Improve parking between buildings

• Improve water shed abilities (keep water from entering church 
basement)

• Decrease the areas of potential mud

• Improve the ability to remove snow
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